
PLEASANT VALLEY ROAD TO 20TH STREET 
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Total Capital Costs:      $  1,420,000 
Operation and Maintenance Estimated Yearly Costs: $  1,500 

 
Project Summary 
This project is the construction of a multi-use path connecting the previously constructed multi-use pathways 
on Pleasant Valley Road and 20th Street. It has been identified in the Master Transportation Plan as a Class 1 
Trail connection (e.g. major urban multi-use pathway that serves as the spine of the multi-modal network 
across the city). 
 
While the Master Transportation Plan identified that the pathway should connect between Pleasant Valley 
Road and 20th Street along 46th Avenue, an options analysis is being completed to determine if there is 
alternative routing that would be more attractive to users. Should an alternative route be selected, the 
project team will advise Council and the community. 
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